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A PERSON MAY THINK THEIR
OWN WAYS ARE RIGHT,

    BUT THE LORD WEIGHS THE
HEART.

P R O V E R B S  2 1 : 2



Combined Devo - Sunday, January 30 - Teen Center
Watch a little playoff football, eat some dinner,
fellowship, and devotional - $5 per person 

Super Bowl Party - February 13 - Details TBA

Devos for January-May - Let Shannon know if you
would like to host. We need to fill March, April, and
May. 

Girls Devo – February 7 at the Bensons'

BROVO – February 8 - Details TBD 

 

YOUTH 

CHILDREN 
LTC 2022 - Bible Bowl Practice continues in the
portable each Sunday at 9:00 a.m. 

Daddy/Daughter Red Carpet Night - February 12 -
5:30-7:00-p.m. - Teen Center - $5 pp with a $15
family cap. Come dressed like a movie star for a light
dinner and fun activities! Register on Realm.

Nursery Orientation – February 20 – New and
expectant parents meet in the nursery after worship
for orientation. Meet the nursery team, take a tour,
receive teaching materials, and get info on nursery
policies and procedures. 



Saturn Road Serves - Saturday, April 9, Saturn Road
Church will unite and serve alongside our children
and church family! There will be various projects and
ways to serve within our church, Garland, and
beyond. There is a place and purpose for you in this
ministry! Sign-ups are available via QR Code or paper
copy in the Family Center NOW until March 13 for
both volunteering and project suggestions. Come
serve with us! 

Church-Wide Family Service Project - January 23 -
Between service and class -  Filling Blessing Bags to
hand out to the homeless 

Saturn Road Ministry Fair - February 27 - During
Bible class time. Come see all the ministries and
where you might want to serve our God, church, and
community.

Help Needed for Children's Ministry to cover 1 or 2
shifts for classes during the Ministry Fair on
February 27. If interested in helping, please contact
Ryan Maloney, Cheri Majors, or Caroline Kelly.

Souls Food Ministry - If you or someone you know
is: a new mother, post-surgical, cancer/critical illness
patient, experiencing an emergency, or a major life
event, please nominate yourself/them for a Souls
Food Train. Questions. . . please ask Dolores
Broussard, Tabitha Hounsel, or Nichole Knox. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS



SYMPATHY
Our sympathy is extended to Larry and Margaret
Slocum and their family on the death of their son-in-
law, Paul Montgomery, who passed away on January
15. Private family services will be held.

WELCOME TO SATURN ROAD
Zac and Liz Bell, Bennett, Emma, and Aubrey - 1821
Isle Royale Dr., Rockwall, TX 75087

Michael and Leslie O'Neill - 8037 N. MacArthur
Blvd., #2148, Irving, TX 75063 

mailto:lassr1@icloud.com
mailto:lassr1@icloud.com
mailto:msslocum@icloud.com
mailto:msslocum@icloud.com
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But blessed is the one who trusts in the Lord,
    whose confidence is in him.

Jeremiah 17:7

Acts 10:34
Ephesians 4
Matthew 5:16
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CHURCH-WIDE 
SERVICE PROJECT 

SUNDAY, JANUARY 23
FAMILY CENTER

BETWEEN WORSHIP & CLASS

Join us on the 23rd to fill the bags.

Donate supplies (travel-sized toiletries, wipes, hand warmers, etc.)

Donate cash through Realm to purchase supplies.



How you can help:

1.

2.

3.

Filling winter bags for the homeless



If you or someone you know is: a new
mother, post-surgical, a cancer/critical

illness patient, experiencing an emergency,
or a major life event, Please nominate

yourself/them for a Souls Food Train. 
Questions…. Please ask Dolores Broussard, 

Tabitha Hounsel, or Nichole Knox. 



Bob and I want to express our deepest appreciation for
the cards and the sweet messages that you wrote
about my mother she loved her church and loved her
Lord for as long as I can remember. She wanted to be
the first one to be there when the Church doors
opened and of course, she was always one of the last to
leave when services were over. Mom is still giving even
now that she’s gone from us. She made the plans to
will her body to UT Southwestern Hospital for
education, training, and research. In lieu of a funeral,
we plan to have a memorial celebration of memories of
her in the near future with our friends and family here
at her home. We would welcome anyone that would
like to come. The date has not been set yet.

 Giving thanks for God’s peace and love,
 Margaret and Bob Handy and family

To my Brothers and Sisters at Saturn Road,

I want to thank you all for your encouraging Get Well
cards I have received from you. In all my years as a
Christian, I have never received so many cards from my
congregation. You are awesome church members. I
am keeping all these cards up to and thru my surgery. I
will be reading and rereading these beautiful cards of
encouragement. Thank you again for all the uplifting
you have given me.

In Sisterly Love,
Dianne Calhoun

Thank You
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SRSUNDAY BIBLE CLASSES
Our adult classes will be studying 

Think Like Jesus for the next eight weeks.



Band of Brothers

Does God Exist?

Romans

Hosea

Fruit of the Spirit

Room 205

Room 209 

Auditorium

Room 142N 

Room 142S

Bob Hackler

Charles Hanson

Larry Marshall

Meredith Grotti

Tara Sanders

SRWEDNESDAY NIGHT CLASSES





FriendSpeak is a ministry that helps our international neighbors improve their 
English while studying one-to-one with an American friend!  Come and find out 
how you can participate in this exciting way to share your friendship and faith! 

FFOORR  MMOORREE  IINNFFOORRMMAATTIIOONN,,  CCOONNTTAACCTT  WWAANNDDAA  HHOOWWEELLLL  AATT  
332255--551188--77009955

In the face of dramatically changing demographics 
as the world arrives in our neighborhoods,  

churches have an opportunity like never before to 
reach the world with the Good News of Jesus! 



"Come to me, all you who are weary and burdened, and I will give you rest. Take my yoke 
upon you and learn from me, for I am gentle and humble in heart, and you will find rest for 

your souls. For my yoke is easy and my burden is light.”  Matthew 11:28-30
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